
OFFICIAL

GBCMA Ref: GBCMA-F-2024-00486
Contact Officer: Guy Tierney

Council No: NUMURKAH FLOOD PLAN LEVEE BANK SURVEY & DESIGN
Other Ref: STAGE 1 NORTHERN LEVEE

Date: 17 May 2024

Mr Phillip Hoare phoare@moira.vic.gov.au 
Consultant Project Manager
Moira Shire Council
PO Box 578
Cobram Vic 3643

Dear Mr Hoare

Floodplain Management Advice for
Proposed Numurkah Flood Mitigation Study - Stage 1 Northern Levee Construction

Numurkah Vic 3636

I refer to your application of 19 April 2024, received by the Goulburn Broken CMA on 19 
April 2024, regarding the above matter.

In  terms of floodplain management matters, the Goulburn Broken CMA is pleased to 
support Stage 1 of the Numurkah Northen Levee.

We look forward to the construction phase of this important initiative.

If you have any queries, please contact Guy Tierney on (03) 5822 7700.  To assist in 
handling any enquiries please quote GBCMA-F-2024-00486 in your correspondence.  
Please note that all electronic correspondence should be directed to 
planning@gbcma.vic.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Guy Tierney
Statutory Planning and
Floodplain Manager
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